
Reception Weekly Update 
Monday 8th July – Friday 12th July 

 

We have really enjoyed having a lovely play during our last swimming this 

week! We have seen the children’s confidence in water really improve over the 

last few weeks and it has been so lovely to see them grow and challenge 

themselves. Please continue encouraging their confidence in water over the 

Summer ☺ 

 

 

We have also really enjoyed visiting our new Year One classrooms again. We 

have continued exploring the room and getting to know our new adults and 

other children’s names. We are really excited to be in our new classes in 

September! 

 

 

We have been playing lots of lovely phonics and maths games to help us 

consolidate our learning. Please continue practising reading at home as it is a 

busy last few weeks and though we are trying to listen to as many readers as we 

can, we may not get the chance to read with everybody! 

 

Don’t forget our beach trips are next week! Puffins are going on 

Wednesday (17
th
) morning and Choughs are going on Friday (19

th
) 

morning. Please return reply slips as soon as possible to your child’s class 

teacher, indicating if you can come along and walk there and back with us. 

 

Please put a named sun hat and sun cream in your child’s bag if you 

haven’t already as they need to wear these in school now the weather is a 

lot hotter. Thank you! 

 

 

 


